
The Parish of St Mary the Virgin, Nunthorpe 

 
Sunday 6th October 19th Sunday after Trinity 
9.30 am Café Pet Service Hall 
10.00 am Eucharist  Church 
11.45 am Baptism  Church 
12:30 pm Baptism  Church 
5.30 pm Eucharist  Church 
 
Evening readings: Gen.18:23-32. Eph.4:17-end. 
Matt.9:1-8. 

 This week in the parish 

Wed 9th Oct 10 am              Eucharist             Church 
Thu 10th Oct 10am            Pram Service              Hall 
Thu 10th Oct 11 am    Consecration of Bishop    York 
Thu 10th Oct 7.30 pm    Churches Tog. AGM    St. B’s 

 

Altar Flowers 

The Altar flowers have been kindly donated by David 
Whilde in memory of his wife, Maureen. 

  

Aumbry Candle 

The Aumbry Candle has been sponsored by Pat 
Bingham in thanksgiving for her grandchildren Tara, 
Anne, Tom, Isabelle and Amelie. 

 
Apples for the Harvest Festival would be greatly 
appreciated to decorate the church for harvest. If you 
have any to spare, please leave them at the back of 
the church or give them to me. Thank you. Betty 
Griffin. 
 
Consecration of Bishop Barry: the new bishops of 
Selby and Whitby will be consecrated at York Minster 
on 10th October 2024 at 11.00am. If you would like to 
attend please come to the Minster to be seated at 
10.45 am (there is no need to book).  
 
Churches Together AGM will take place this 
Thursday, 10th October, at St. Bernadette’s Church, 
Nunthorpe, starting at 7.30 pm. 
 

Harvest Festival next Sunday: We welcome 
donations of food and produce at the Harvest Festival, 
Any gifts of food will go to the food bank this year, so it 
would be good if non-perishable and long-life produce 
could be donated. The food bank really like tea, coffee, 
long life milk, tins of fruit, veg and cereals, please, and 
if you want to add a treat then chocolate bars etc 
would be well received. Gifts of money can also be 
given if you so wish. Thanks very much. 
Churchwardens.  

 

 
 
 
 

For prayer and reflection this week 
This Sunday, the Diocese of York Prays: 
Faithful Lord, whose steadfast love never ceases and 
whose mercies never come to an end, grant us the 
grace to trust you and to receive the gifts of your love, 
new every morning, in Jesus Christ our Lord. 
We also pray for the Anglican Church of Papua New 
Guinea. 
 
Those seeking comfort and healing, or who have 
requested prayer:  
We pray for Joan L, Stephanie C, Helen B, Madge M, 
Basil E, Marie H, Beryl L, Vera C, Liz B, Jess, Evelyn 
& Keith B, Janet J, Merrik B, Mary H, Jenny H-J, Brian 
D, Diana W, and Amy R. 
 
We pray for Charlotte Hodkinson and Heidi Herman 
who are being baptised today, asking that God will 
bless them and their families as they are welcomed 
into the church. 
 
We remember Peter Hatfield, a faithful participant in the 
monthly service at Nunthorpe Hall, and we pray for his 
family and friends as they mourn his loss. 
 
We give thanks for the life of John Aspinall and we pray 
that his wife Verna and all his family and friends may be 
comforted. 
 
Years Mind: We remember with thanksgiving: 
Kathleen Harrison, Robert Jackson, Vera Young, Jean 
Bons, Edna Peel, Arthur Nichol, Noel Littlefield, 
Joseph Brammer, Martha Nixon, Andrew Hutton, 
Harold Foote, Richard Sylvester, Margaret Frater, 
Frank Foster, Margaret White, Peter Willet, June 
Walker, Grace Giles, Eric Hedley, Emily Hill, Rachel 
Tonkin, William Glover, Vera Wake, Lesley Barker, 
David Bingham, William Morrell, Margaret Powell, 
Jeanette Gillett, Charlotte Hall, Malcolm Patterson, 
Henrietta Beveridge, Doris Green, Ruth Ditchburn and 
Esme Bullen-Allinson. May all whom we remember 
rest in peace and rise in glory! 
 
Next Sunday:   
Sunday 13th October, Harvest Festival. 
10.00 am Festival Eucharist Church 
5.30 pm Evensong  Church 
 
 

Vicar: Revd. Tessa Stephens 

01642 285413. E-mail: tessa.stephens@btinternet.com  
 
Curate and Hospital Chaplain: Revd. Lisa Opala 

Lisa is in the parish Sundays and some Wednesdays. E-
mail lisaopala@gmail.com 
 
Churchwardens: David Young (01642 318522) and  
Janet Barker (01642 324319) 
 
Administrator and bulletin: Liz Taylorson.  

01642 973299 E-mail: stmarysparish@hotmail.co.uk  
Mon., Wed., and Thurs. 9am – 1 pm. Liz is on a training 
course Wed and Thurs morning this week.  
 
Website www.stmarys-nunthorpe.org : Bill Colombi 

E-mail bill.colombi@ntlworld.com 
 

Safeguarding Officer: Linda Smith, 07989 172865 
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